

Reading comprehension: (45 Points)

<u>Question Number One:</u> (25 points) Read the text and do the tasks below:

The results of a new poll show that financial problems have taken over from the environment as the main concerns for young people. The survey asked over 12,000 people aged between 14 and 18 what they were most worried about. The clear 'winner' was 'finding a job', while the environment was only the seventh greatest worry. This compares with similar polls in the last fifteen years, when environmental worries came first.

One of the poll's organisers commented that the results demonstrated a clear change in attitude. 'It's not just that getting a job is the main worry,' <u>he</u> said. 'Also included in the top six worries were getting into debt (6th) and passing exams (4th=). I am convinced that there's a connection. Because of changes in the job market, there is more and more pressure on young people nowadays to pass exams and go on to university in the hope of finding a good job. Rising university fees make it inevitable that many students graduate from university with huge debts.'

Other concerns mentioned by large numbers of young people also tended to be personal rather than social, including worries about relationships (2nd), health (3rd) and 'fitting in with peers' (4th=).

Annette Coleman, director of the Green Earth organisation, said yesterday that <u>she</u> was 'disappointed, but not surprised' at the fall in the number of young people concerned about the environment. 'It's not that environmental concerns are less urgent than before – quite the opposite in fact. It's just that after decades of publicity on topics like climate change, so little has actually changed. A lot of people get the feeling that there's nothing we can do about it, and young people in particular tend to be impatient. Of course, the other thing is that in times of economic difficulty, people are more likely to focus on worries that are more immediate and have an impact on <u>their</u> daily lives.'

A. Answer the following questions:

(8 points)

1. What do the results of the new poll show?

2. Why are getting a job and passing exams closely related?

3. What was the young people's 3rd greatest worry?

4. What are the reasons of the fall in number of young people concerned about the environment according to Coleman?

a_____b

B. Complete the following sentences:

(7.5 points)

- 1. Previous similar polls show that ______ were first.
- 2.Other concerns in the poll showed that young people tended to be_____ rather than_____.
- 3. Passing exams comes in the ______level of young people's worries.
- 4. So little has changed about the topic of climate change despite_____

لعام 2021	الدورة: الثانية	الورقة:-	الفرع: العلمي	ابع أسئلة مبحث: اللغة الإنجليزية
C. Decide whe	ether these state	ments are <u>True</u>	<u>e</u> or <u>False</u> :	(4.5 points)
1. The poll	asked people fror	n all ages about	their worries.	()
2. Annette	Coleman runs the	Green Earth or	ganisation.	()
3. Due to hi	igh university fee	s, students grad	uate with huge debts.	()
	t might the follo	•	•	(3 points)
	e 7):		2. She (Line 1	
3. Their (L	ine 20):			
E. Circle the	correct answer:			(2 points)
The main ic	lea in the second	paragraph is:		
	lts of a new poll			

Question Number Two: (20 points) Read the text then do the tasks below:

3. Change in young people attitudes

2. Personal concerns become more important

Communication in global business must be fast and efficient, but also <u>it</u> must be effective. People who do business all over the world need good work relationships. These kind of relationships usually develop when people see each other every day. This is not always possible for teams with members all over the world. Fortunately, new communication tools make it possible for team members to get to know one another and share ideas online. People who cannot meet face-to-face can still collaborate by using video chat programs such as Skype or Face Time. These programs allow people to see each other when they talk. They can see facial expression-a smile or a frown-and look at documents together. They can also use social networking Sites, such as Facebook. Social networking websites allow groups of people to share information, interests, and ideas on the internet. The main focus of these sites was originally social interaction, but now businesses are using <u>them</u> for professional collaboration as well.

A. Answer the following questions:

1. What are the characteristics of communication in global business?

2. How do good work relationships develop?

3. How can social networking websites help groups of people to interact?

B. Decide whether the statements are <u>True</u> or <u>False</u>.

- l. Business people who cannot meet face-to-face can't collaborate .
- 2. Modern communication tools programs allow people to see each other when they talk. (

C. Complete the following:

- 1. Skype or Face Time are examples of ______.
- 2. Examples of facial expressions are _____ and _____
- 3. Even though the main focus of these sites was originally social interaction, they are used now for ______

D. What do the following pronouns refer to?

a. <u>It</u> (Line 1):_____

b. <u>Them (Line l0):</u>_____

الصفحة 2 من 5

(6points)

()

(4 points)

(6 points)

)

(4 points)

٦

<u>Question Number Three</u>	: (20 points)	ulary: (20 po ان يجيب عن (اربع		م من (خمسة) أسئلاً	تكون هذا القس
A. Fill in the following sent	tences by repla	cing the words	in brackets	with the appro	
words from the box:					(5 points)
essential	-	mentioned		astonishing	
1. She is not a great actress					
2. The government may need			-		
3. This plan isn't perfect, but					
4.If you want to study science			-		
5.I remember she said some		name of a bool	k yesterday, b	out I can't reme	mber
the title.					/ - • / >
B. Complete each of the fol		-			(5 points)
nowadays found					oination
1. All students should attend			-	-	niversity.
2. One is considered response				ns.	
3. It is a			•		
4. He never stops trying beca					
5. Students have more mone	-	t	han they had	in the past.	
C. Choose the correct answ					(5 points)
1. Does good (marketing /ma			ng traditional?		
2. This isn't a holiday. We're		_			
3.He hates people being late	•				
4. Borrowing can be a proble		•		-	
5.We need to stop this (hand				r company.	.
D. Complete the sentences					(5 points)
came across bro	oke down to	ook off cate	h up with	turn out	
1. There was a problem with					
2. Sorry, we are late. But the	-		-	ne.	
3. I knew that everything we					
4. While I was tiding up my				oto of me as a b	baby.
5. He ran so fast that I could					
E. Complete the sentences	using the words	s in the box wit	h (co- mis-	over- under):	(5 points)
lead behave	worker		rated	paid	
1 Never give your pageword	to onvona not			or a friand	
 Never give your password Children often 					
3. I don't think there are peo					
4. He's angry because he rec5. Don't let his friendly man		• •			·•
S. Don't for his monory man		v v / u / l l l	u uoung IIII	11.	

Dunguage (20	points)
Section A: (10 points)	
عن (سوالين) منها فقط.	كون هذا القسم من (ثلاثة) أسئلة وعلى المشترك أن يجيب
<u> Duestion Number Four: (10 Points)</u>	
. A. Complete the sentences with the correct tense of	of the verbs in brackets: (3 points)
1. I'm reading the magazine you lent me, but I	it yet. (not finish)
2. The cost of living very fast these days.	Every year things become more expensive. (rise)
3. While she to work, she suddenly	y remembered that she to turn
off the cooker. (drive/ forget)	
B. Circle the correct answer:	(2 points)
1. I (read / am reading) an interesting story at the n	moment.
2. They can try, but I'm sure they (aren't succeedin	ng / won't succeed).
A. Use the correct form of the verbs in brackets: to + in	-
	(3 points
1. Max enjoys his cell phone in j	· •
2. I absolutely remember him. I gave	e him \$20 dollars. (pay)
3. She managed with them, even thoug	
B. Use the words in brackets to join each pair of the	
1. I spent a long time studying this subject. I passed	the exam easily. (because)
2. I saw Sami. He was shouting loudly at his son. (w	when)
	·
A. Rewrite the following using the words in brack	· -
1. Stay inside to avoid catching COVID19.	(He advised me)
2.Water and warm climate make the soil fertile.	(My teacher told me)
3.Don't waste your time in doing silly things.	(My father warned me against)
B. Make complete questions of the following:	(2 points)
1. Listen! What language / they / speak?	
2. You / ever / be / to Jerusalem?	
<u>Section B:</u> (10 points)	كون هذا القسم من (ثلاثة) أسئلة وعلى المشترك أن يجيب
Juestion Number Five: (10 Points)	
	(2 points
Juestion Number Five: (10 Points)	
Question Number Five: (10 Points) . A. Choose the correct answer:	is a gift.
Duestion Number Five: (10 Points) . A. Choose the correct answer: 1. I (believe /am believing) every moment on Earth i	is a gift. n your plans? Weekly .
Duestion Number Five: (10 Points). A. Choose the correct answer:1. I (believe /am believing) every moment on Earth i2. (How often / how long) do you make a revision or	is a gift. n your plans? Weekly .
Duestion Number Five: (10 Points). A. Choose the correct answer:1. I (believe /am believing) every moment on Earth i2. (How often / how long) do you make a revision or3. He (understood / does not understand) the problem	is a gift. n your plans? Weekly . em right now.
Duestion Number Five: (10 Points). A. Choose the correct answer:1. I (believe /am believing) every moment on Earth i2. (How often / how long) do you make a revision or3. He (understood / does not understand) the proble4. Everyone (looks / is looking) out of the window.	is a gift. n your plans? Weekly. em right now. (not) + have+ the past participle: (3 points)

الدورة: الثانية لعام 2021

الورقة:-

الفرع: العلمي

Language (20 points)

تابع أسئلة مبحث: اللغة الإنجليزية

ي الورقة:- الدورة: الثانية لعام 2021	أسئلة مبحث: اللغة الإنجليزية
2. A. Add question tag:	(3 point
1. Coronavirus has a dangerous effect on sick people	le,?
2. Rania's never visited Paris,	?
3. I cut my finger two days ago,	?
B. Rewrite the sentences using a causative struct	ture: (2 poin
1. Ahmad took his motorbike to the mechanic and	paid him <u>to mend it</u> .
2. I need now a hairdresser to cut my hair before t	the party begins.
3. A. <u>Choose the correct answer</u> :	(3 poin
1. Scientists predict that the world's population (w	vill / could) continue to rise.
2. Just try it. You (won't / may) find that it's easier	r than you thought. Who knows?
3. He promised (letting / to let) me have the report	t by next week.
B. Correct the mistakes in the following sentences	es. (There is one mistake in each sentence) (2 poin
1. I pay the telephone bill yet.	
2. My father is thinking that I should stop playing	g computer games
Writing (15 Question Number Size (15 points)	<u>points)</u>
<u>Question Number Six: (15 points)</u> Choose <u>ONE</u> of the following topics:	كتب موضوعاً واحداً من أحد الموضوعين
choose <u>one</u> of the following topics.	
1. Write on the topic of Coincidence (or misunderst	tanding)
You can make use of the following ideas:	
-What's the definition of coincidences?	
- what's the definition of confictuences?	
-Do you believe in coincidences?	rue story about
	-
-Do you believe in coincidences? -Write about a personal experience. (It can be a tr something that happened to you or someone you h	know, or a made-up story).
-Do you believe in coincidences? -Write about a personal experience. (It can be a tr	know, or a made-up story).
-Do you believe in coincidences? -Write about a personal experience. (It can be a tr something that happened to you or someone you h OR	know, or a made-up story).
-Do you believe in coincidences? -Write about a personal experience. (It can be a tr something that happened to you or someone you h OR	know, or a made-up story).
 -Do you believe in coincidences? -Write about a personal experience. (It can be a tr something that happened to you or someone you be something that happened to you or somet	know, or a made-up story).

The End